http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=56138

NioCorp Meeting Planned for Wednesday Evening

(KLZA)-- NioCorp, the company working towards the development of a Niobium mining operation near Elk Creek will host a Town Hall Meeting and Listening Post on Wednesday, March 16th.

To accommodate the expected large crowd, wanting to learn more about the project, the meeting has been moved from the Elk Creek Fire Hall to the Hartman Cattle Company, at 73111 619 Avenue, in Tecumseh. This is the junction of Highway 41 and 619 Road, about two miles north of Tecumseh. The meeting will begin at 6 p-m.

Mark Smith, CEO and Executive Chairman of NioCorp Development and Scott Honan, President of Elk Creek Resources Corporation, the operating subsidiary overseeing the Elk Creek Project will provide updates on the Company's plans to advance its niobium / scandium/ titanium project and will answer questions from residents.

A buffet-style dinner will be served. If interested in attending, please RSVP by calling NioCorp at 720-639-4647 or by email at RSVP@niocorp.com.

Many Signals Communications